
 
 

CITY OF COSTA MESA 
OFFICIAL PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council will NOT be holding a 
public hearing, as previously noticed for the City Council meeting of June 6, 
2017, to request for an appeal of the Planning Commission’s decision 
regarding Application No. SL-15-41: 
 
Description: The applicant applied for a Special Use Permit that would allow 
a sober living home serving up to six residents, plus one live-in house 
manager. The site address is 647 Joann St., Zone R1. The Applicant/Agent is 
Richard Perlin. 
 
Brenda Green, City Clerk 
City of Costa Mesa             
May 31, 2017 


